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Financing Requirements for Meetings of the Permanent Council and its Committees and Working Groups 
The Committee considered the report on financing requirements for meetings of the Permanent Council and its Committees and Working Groups contained in document CP/doc.3765/03 transmitted to the Committee by the Permanent Council on July 16, 2003.


Following an introduction by the Chair, various delegations commented on the matter and asked questions in that regard.  There was general agreement that meeting costs could be reduced if delegations adhered to the rules of procedure adopted under CP/RES. 847. Delegations also made suggestions on other ways to reduce costs while others recommended using funds from the Reserve Subfund to offset the shortfall in funding for the meetings of the Permanent Council. Some delegations, however, also cautioned about the use of those funds, while others definitely opposed it.  The delegations therefore requested the General Secretariat to provide a document that would clarify the role and the use of the Reserve Subfund of the Regular Fund, as well as a status report on its current balance.


The Committee agreed to continue consideration of this matter at a subsequent meeting and to identify the amount needed to finance the meetings once information is available on the number of meetings scheduled through the end of the year.
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